
 

 

             
 

 
 
 

Friday 11th April 2025 
 

Congratulations to everyone for an amazing term.                                                                             
We do hope you all have a lovely break and would like to wish everyone a very Happy Easter!   

Attendance                                                 
For week beginning                           

7th April 2025                   

                                 
 

 
 

 

Beech Class  92.4%                               
Birch Class  95.7%                       
Cherry Class:   97.2%                                  
Chestnut Class: 91.9%                                   
Elder Class:   94.7%                                  
Elm Class:     98.2%                                  
Hazel Class   92.7%                                    
Holly   96.8%                                   
Oak    93.4%                              
Olive   95.8%                           
Pine    95.7% 

Congratulations to those   

classes that have reached an       
attendance of 97% or above.  
It would be great to see every 
class reach 97% after Easter.       

Value Awards 

                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Beech - Bertie   Resilience, Achievement,   
     Respect & Integrity  

Birch - Mustafa   All school values  

Cherry - Leighton Achievement & Resilience  

Chestnut - Bertie Achievement & Care  

Elder - Renee  All school values    

Elm -  Betsie   Resilience & Care & Achievement  

Hazel - Xander   Integrity, Collaboration &             
     Resilience  

Holly - Isla   Resilience & Care  

Oak -  Charles   Achievement & Collaboration 

Olive - Sebastian  Achievement  

Pine -      Whole Class                     

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Kids Eat Free Over School Holidays 

Places Kids Eat Free (or for £1) in School Holidays 2025.  Please click the link below for more      
details: 

https://moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free 

             Celebration of  Vaisakhi                                                 
Monday 14th April is the Sikh celebration of Vaisakhi.                  
Vaisakhi is about the birth of the Khalsa. 

We hope that everyone who was celebrating Vaishakhi           
enjoys themselves and the festivities which includes making 
and sharing food, remembering the three pillars of Sikhism 
as well as visiting the Gurdwara and being involved in long 
walks (Nagar Kirtan) from one Gurdwara to the next. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

            Nuneaton & Bedworth Festival of Arts  

 

This week, a selection of children's artwork has been 
entered into the Nuneaton & Bedworth Festival of Arts 
craft section. This work will be on display in the Atkins 
Building, Hinkley from Monday 14th until Friday 
25th April alongside submissions from other schools. 
The children whose work has been entered are: 
 

Nursery -   Lottie, Betsie, Albert and Phoebe. 
Reception -  George, Esme, Zac and Charlotte. 
Year 1 -    Cherry Class 
Year 2 -    Ronnie, Francesca, Amelie, Kacey,      
     Aurora, Marcel and Orson (Group 1) 
              Freya, Remi, Macen, Lily-Rose, Tom,  
     Billy, Roan and Jayan (Group 2) 
Year 5 -    Ayden O, Finley, Sienna and Kira 
Art Club -   Layla & Isabelle (Year 3) 
               Francesca, Evelyn and Harper (Year 3) 
 

We will let you know if any of our children are          
successful in winning their categories but a huge well 
done to them all for producing such fantastic artwork. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
             

A Big Thank You! 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Tovey (a 
parent/carer) who kindly volunteered to assemble 15 
Ikea Kallax units to be used in our Early Years         
department.  Thank you so much for your kind offer 
and giving up a whole morning to do this for us,   
we really do appreciate it. 





 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Easter Holidays: Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April  
Monday 28th April: Staff Inset Day - school closed  
 
Tuesday 29th April: School opens for summer term  
Wednesday 30th April: Parents/Carer Pupil Progress           
Meetings 15:30 - 18:00 
Thursday 1st May: Parents/Carer Pupil Progress Meetings 
15:30 - 18:00  
Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday - school closed  
Thursday 8th May:  Yr 3 Trip to Black Country Living      
museum 
Friday 23rd May: Non-uniform day - bottle donation for 
Summer Fayre 
 
Half Term: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May  
 
Friday 6th June: Non -uniform - gift donation for Summer 
Fayre  
Friday 13th June: Year 3 Fathers’ Day celebration - times 
TBC  
Friday 20th June: Sports Day and Summer Fayre (details to 
follow) 
Wednesday 2nd July: Transition Day  
Thursday 10th July: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30  
Friday 18th July: School closes at 13:30 for summer holi-
days (no wraparound care) 












